TFH ARCHITECTS 80 MIDDLE STREET PORTLAND  MAINE 04101  TELEPHONE 207-775-6141 ARCHITECTURE AND PLANNING

December 16, 2008

Alex Jaegerman

Director, Planning Division
City of Portland

389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

Re: The Estates of Longfellow Inn, 130 Eastern Promenade, Portland, Maine

Dear Alex,

On behalf of Wally Geyer of Casco Bay Ventures, | am requesting that the Planning approval,
Building permit and Demolition permit timelines for “The Estates of Longfellow Inn, 130 Eastern
Promenade” be extended a period of one (1) year. We are making this request as a result of the legal
process that has been taking place over the course of the past year related to the project. Please review
and verify with us that under the given circumstances the time extension will be granted by the City of
Portland.

Sincerely,

Ryan Senatore, AIA LEED-AP
Associate

Cc: Marge Schmuckal, City of Portland
Molly Casto, City of Portland
Tammy Munson, City of Portland
Wally Geyer, Casco Bay Ventures



